From: david.senatillaka@gmail.com

To: Morgan Hunte; Carol Ann Desiderio; Lisa M. Cagno; Stephen Winslow

**Subject:** Agenda Item# 50-24

**Date:** Tuesday, March 26, 2024 4:51:37 PM

Dear City Clerk, Council President and good members of the Malden City Council.

Please accept my submission as public comment regarding the reappointment to the planning board. Agenda Item# 50-24

It is my humble opinion that we need to move in a new direction of new leadership on the planning board where all modes of housing, including affordable housing, commercial, neighborhood infill, mixed use housing and multi model transportation where also a reduced need for excessive and onerous parking are taken into account.

This approach benefits all users regardless of their ability to drive or not, or regardless of their ability, which should be considered in our planning process.

I feel if we are going to develop the future community in which we want to live, work and play we do need that new direction in leadership on the Malden Planning Board.

For these reasons, I do not recommend this reappointment at this time.

Thank you for considering my humble opinion.

Respectfully,

David A. Senatillaka Property owner at 32 Perkins, Avenue Malden, MA

This email has been scanned for spam and viruses by Proofpoint Essentials. Click here to report this email as spam.